
TOWN OF WADESBORO 
SPECIAL MEETING 

MARCH 9, 2017 
 
Council members present:  Councilman Bobby Usrey, Mayor Pro Tem James David Lee, Councilman 
Jeremy Burr, Councilman John Ballard.  Absent:   Town Attorney Aaron Bates, Mayor Bill Thacker 

 
Department Heads present:  Town Manager Alex Sewell 
 
Mayor Pro Tem James David Lee called the meeting to order and presided. 
 
Bobby Usrey made a motion and Jeremy Burr seconded to approve the changes to the fire department 
and the Related budget amendments and change orders.  Approved by a vote of 4 for and 0 against.  
(Attachment A, Attachment B and Attachment C) 
 
Jeremy Burr made a motion and John Ballard seconded to approve Resolution Ending Absentee and 
Early Voting.  Approved by a vote of 4 for and 0 against.  (Attachment D) 
 
Marcie Hushion of Morgan Street asked the Council when construction should start on Fire Station and 
exactly how the Station would be situated on the lot. 
 
Bobby Usrey made a motion and  John Ballard seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Approved by a vote of 
4 for and 0 against. 
 
  
 
        Cynthia A. Pope 
        Secretary to the Council 
        Town of Wadesboro 


